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From:    "Michael L Thomas" <mike@jdmlt.com> 
To:    <bhjelle@msn.com> 
Date:    3/25/2008 9:08 AM 
Subject:    FW: DVWW Objection 
Attachments:  Objection_of_Barbara_Hjelle[1].pdf 
 
Barbara Hjelle, 
    
I have carefully reviewed your attached objection letter.  Please consider this email as my 
official support of your concerns and objections. 
 
I have been a resident of Dammeron Valley for the past 5 years.  Prior to moving to 
Dammeron Valley, I was a Utah State certified water system operator and the primary 
responsible operator for a water system similar in size and design to the Dammeron 
Valley Water Works. 
 
Based on my residency and on my professional experience, I find your objections to be 
valid and they need to be addressed!  I appreciate your bringing these objections to the 
Public Service commission. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you would like any additional information or if there is 
anything else I can do to support your position.  Also, feel free to share my information 
and this email of support with the Public Service Commission. 
 
Thank You 
Michael L Thomas 
Dammeron Valley, Utah 
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